Shri Varun Kapoor, IPS
IGP and Director, Police Radio Training School,

Indore

5 November 2014

Dear Shri Kapoor,

Freeland would like to express its appreciation for the excellent facilities provided by the
Police Radio Training School (PRTS), Indore, during the four-day wildlife crime investigation
training conducted by Freeland from 15 — 18 October 2014.

The venue preparation, logistics, trainee selection, local transport, meals and
accommodation were all done with high standards of professionalism, dedication and
attention to detail. We deeply appreciate how enthusiastically the staff and officials of the
PRTS worked towards making the training a success, including setting up new and
unfamiliar training scenarios.

All arrangements, including complicated real-time, roleplaying scenarios were smoothly
managed. Your officials and staff are to be commended for the care they took, and we
appreciate the enthusiasm, mentoring and guidance you provide to them to ensure

standards are kept high.

We look forward to future collaboration with the PRTS, and hope to have a new generation
of police and forest officials in tiger sensitive areas trained on the latest investigation
techniques.

Yours sincerely,

s b

Onkuri Majumdar
Managing Director

Freeland India
A-60 Panchsheel Enclave, Lower Ground Floor
New Delhi 110017
INDIA
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